MINUTES
Town of lva - Town Council
Special Meeting — 10:00 a.m.
January 25, 2019
Town Council Chambers — Ilva Town Hall

A special meeting of the Ilva Town Council was held on Friday, January 25, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. in the Council
Chambers of the lva Town Hall, located at 204 E. Jackson Street in iva. Notice of the meeting was given in
compliance with the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act.

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT — Mayor Bobby E. Gentry, Mayor Pro-Tem Elmer Powell, Councilmember
Dwayne Kelley, Councilmember Mary Forrester, Councilmember Paul Hart.

STAFF PRESENT — Tim Taylor, Town Clerk/Treasurer

1.

2.

Call to Order — The meeting was called to order by Mayor Gentry

Invocation and Pledge of Allegiance — Ms. Forrester offered the Invocation. Following the
Invocation, everyone stood and pledged allegiance to the flag of the United States of America.

Approval of Minutes

The Minutes of the January 14, 2019 meeting were presented for approval. Ms. Forrester made
a motion to approve the Minutes, seconded by Mr. Kelley. All were in favor. The vote was 5-0.

Unfinished Business

Ordinance 2019-001
Ordinance to amend Elections Ordinance. Mr. Powell made a motion to approve second and
final reading, seconded by Mr. Hart. All were in favor. The vote was 5-0.

New Business

Ordinance 2019-003
Ordinance to approve waterworks and sewer systems revenue bond. Mr. Kelley made a motion
to approve first reading, seconded by Ms. Forrester. All were in favor. The vote was 5-0.

Purchase of backhoe

Mayor Gentry presented an option to a purchase a used backhoe. Mayor Gentry commented
that council previously authorized the purchase of a backhoe. Mr. Powell made a motion to
authorize the mayor to purchase the backhoe, seconded by Ms. Forrester. All were in favor.
The vote was 5-0. Mr. Taylor commented that the town will proceed as originally discussed in
financing the purchase.

Mayor & Council Comments



- Mayor Gentry discussed utility repairs that are currently being worked on, commercial
leases that are coming up for renewal and the possible timeline of getting the new
backhoe.

- Mr. Powell commented regarding the scheduling in the Iva Police Department

- Mr. Hart commented regarding utility patches needed on Washington Street.

6. Adjournment —Ms. Forrester made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Mr. Powell.
All were in favor. The vote was 5-0.

Respectively Submitted,
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Tim Taylor

Town Clerk/Treasurer
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